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Dear 
 
Thank you for your recent request for information about Nottinghamshire County Council's
proposal to replace Nottinghamshire's two tiers of local government with a single Unitary
Council.
 
We are now able to provide the following information in response to your specific questions
 
1. What to Nottinghamshire County Council constitutes “a good deal of local support”?
Nottinghamshire County Council has run an engagement exercise to allow residents and
stakeholders to share their views on potential local government restructuring. These views will
be used to inform the development of the proposals. It will be for the government to decide
whether the proposals meet the requirement of "a good deal of local support". 
 
2. What metric will Nottinghamshire County Council use to gauge “a good deal of local
support”?
See response to question 1.
 
3. The number of recorded responses gathered during the 'Your Nottinghamshire, Your
Future' Public Consultation ending 21st of October.
7898
 
I hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in
which your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the
reference NCC-047181-20 and we will be happy to review your request
 
With kind regards
 

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer
Nottinghamshire County Council
0115 9772788
 




